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Health District names Coleman director of community health 
 
LAS VEGAS – The Southern Nevada Health District has named Dr. Thomas R. Coleman director of 
community health, it was announced by Dr. John Middaugh, interim chief health officer.  
 
In his new position, Coleman will plan, manage, and direct activities of the district’s community health 
division, which includes the office of epidemiology, the office of public health preparedness, the office of 
chronic disease prevention and health promotion, emergency medical services and trauma system, and the 
Southern Nevada public health laboratory.  
 
Coleman joined the health district in 2011 as medical epidemiologist. Previously, he was the director of the 
Volusia County Health Department in Daytona Beach, Fla. where his responsibilities included the 
management and direction of community assessment, prevention/education/outreach programs, 
environmental health programs, and a variety of clinical public health services. While in this position, he 
served as the chair of the Public Health Committee for the Volusia County Medical Society and was appointed 
as a clinical assistant professor at the Florida State University College of Medicine.  
 
Coleman earned his medical degree at the University of North Carolina (UNC) at Chapel Hill School of 
Medicine, where he was inducted into the Alpha Omega Alpha Honor Medical Society. He was also awarded 
a Master of Science degree in biostatistics with a supporting program in epidemiology from the UNC School of 
Public Health. Coleman is board certified in public health and general preventive medicine, and is licensed to 
practice medicine in Nevada, California, Florida and North Carolina. He is currently an adjunct assistant 
professor for public health and preventive medicine at Touro University Nevada College of Osteopathic 
Medicine. 
 
Coleman wrote numerous articles and papers during his tenure in Florida. In addition, he has served on 
several boards and professional organizations during his professional career.  
 
Updated information about the Southern Nevada Health District can be found on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/SouthernNevadaHealthDistrict, on YouTube  www.youtube.com/SNHealthDistrict  or 
Twitter: www.twitter.com/SNHDinfo. The health district is now available in Spanish on Twitter 
www.twitter.com/TuSNHD. Don’t have a Twitter account? Follow the health district on your phone by 
texting “follow SNHDinfo” to 40404.  
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